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5 February 2013

Attention:  Mike Nankivell HazTec Ltd.

To whom it may concern:
Re: Moderation of HazTec Ltd Approved Handlers Course under the Hazardous Substances and New Organisms Act 1996 and Regulation 5 of the Hazardous Substances New Organisms (Personnel Qualifications) Regulations 2001 on 30 January 2013
On the 30 January 2013, I attended the HazTec course for Approved Handlers.
The course was very proficient and showed an excellent knowledge of the above Act and Regulation 5.  
The information was conveyed in an excellent manner and was conducive to good learning.
The assessments, both practical and theoretical carried out by the trainers were also very capable and allowed the trainees to show that they had absorbed the learning from the day long lesson.   
The course allowed the trainers to ensure that their trainees were accomplished and fulfilled the obligations that Regulation 5 imposes on test certifiers to satisfy them that they have collected sufficient evidence to decide whether or not they should issue a test certificate as an approved handler to the individuals attending their course. 
J Delany
John Delany
Director
Competent Kiwi Ltd
5 February 2013
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